



COMMITTEE MEETING AGENDA

MONDAY 7th SEPTEMBER 2020

START TIME : 1830 Hours

1. Apologies for absence :: Annette & Chris Flint.
2. Chairman's Report
Review of Covid-19 / Safety requirements.
The guidelines from both the Government and England Squash are constantly being updated. I am doing my very best to keep members informed of the changes. HOWEVER, my task is not made any easier by members displaying a cavalier attitude to the guidelines which are there for everyone's safety. For example:-
 - a] only two groups each of six people have asked to be in a "Squash Bubble";
 - b] a number of other members are not playing sides as they should be as they are not in an approved bubble;
 - c] ALL members, even if they have not booked the Court themselves but are playing as an opponent or as part of the "Sunday Club" , MUST check in on the "MyCourts" system as well as signing in on the Track & trace Register.
 - d] All activities including Metafit, circuits, fitness routines, table tennis, racketball and/or Squash, and any other use of spaces Must be PRE-booked on the "MyCourts" system.
 - e] It is not evidently clear that members are wiping off the surfaces they touch after use.
 - f] It appears that only one member is following the ES guidelines to wear eye protection.
3. Honorary Treasurer
 - a. Statement of Accounts.
 - b. Membership Numbers.
 - c. Brief outline of additional running costs.
4. Club Captain / County Rep.
5. Junior Section.
 - a. Request to host Shropshire County Juniors 'Roadshow' day.
Our Club should be supporting this initiative, but at the moment the "Social Distancing" requirements which are still in place mean that we cannot host this event.
There are questions about our ability to manage the probable numbers of players, parents, spectators etc and their willingness to comply with the ES guidelines.
 - b. Re-starting Junior Section.
We need to sort out the practicalities of how we manage to restart Junior Squash.
6. Website & What's App.
 - a. Report on progress :: launch date. We need to decide to launch it now.
Neil Page has agreed to 'manage' the site.
 - b. Draft revision of Club Equity & Diversity Policy.
Terry and Ben Jones are preparing this for the consideration of the Committee.
 - c. Abuse of What's App.
Some Members have expressed real concerns about some of the content on this App which is unacceptable. We all need to take issue with those who offend.
7. Discussion Topic
 - a. Working Group Report on use of £1 coins.
Cyril and Keith Wilson are looking into this. At first sight, none of the possible solutions are economic and all are likely to have an inflationary effect on running costs just for the convenience of those members who are, seemingly, unable to organise carrying a few pound coins.
8. Future Events :: None carded
9. Any Other Business :: None requested

Date of next meeting

MONDAY 5th OCTOBER at 1830 hours